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Warranty Memo 

Subject: Part Removed from the DNR List 
Date: 04/11/23 
Region: U.S. 
 

Summary 
Effective immediately, the Henny Penny Warranty department is removing part number MM202613, 
wave clean pump from the DNR (Do Not Return) list. Please return these parts until further notice. 
 
Note: Claims filed after 04/11/23 will require the return of the part to the Warranty department at 
Henny Penny. 

    
Warranty 
Contact Henny Penny Warranty Department with any questions: warranty@hennypenny.com 
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